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Research Analysis 

 

The committee amendment to HB1775 clarifies that the Emergency Action Plan shall assign a 

medical administrator who is a current school employee. It also clarifies that the defibrillator 

should only be listed in the Emergency Action Plan if it is available.  

 

The amendment removes the requirement that Emergency Action Plan be included in a district’s 

accreditation file.  

 

Lastly the amendment requires the Emergency Action Plan to be digitally transmitted to any 

visiting team’s coach or administrator before the game or event.  

 

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the state budget 

or appropriations. 

 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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